

ANDREW M. CUOMO Governor SHEILA J. POOLE Acting Commissioner

October 4, 2017

Mr. Paul Brady, Commissioner Schenectady County Department of Social Services 797 Broadway, Suite 301 Schenectady, NY 12305

Dear Commissioner Brady:

This letter is in response to your request to amend Schenectady County's Child and Family Services 2017 Annual Plan Update. Schenectady County has proposed to raise the income eligibility threshold from 150% of the Federal Poverty Level, to 165% of the Federal Poverty Level.

This request has been approved and is effective October 1, 2017. If you have any questions about this approval or the child care section found in your district's Child and Family Services Plan 2017 Annual Plan Update, please contact Joe Ziegler at 518-402-6520 or via email at joe.ziegler@ocfs.ny.gov.

Sincerely,

Janice M. Molnar, Ph.D. Deputy Commissioner

Division of Child Care Services

cc: Joe Mazzariello